
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE  
 
 

The Mitchell County Board of Commissioners will hold a special session on Monday, 
August 14, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Conference Room, Administration 
Building, located in Bakersville, NC 28705. The purpose of this meeting will be to replace 
the cancelled, regular Board of Commissioners’ meeting originally scheduled for August 
07, 2023. 
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